
22/01138/FUL – Land at Heath Mill Lane, Wombourne 

No objection, however, we would ask the Planning Officer to consider the potential run off 

from the land into the Wom Brook.  

We would presume that vehicles and plant will require periodic washing off of 

cement/concrete residue? In that instance how will the run off be collected and disposed 

of? Is there a risk of contaminating the Wom Brook? 

 

22/01156/FUL – Tresco, Giggetty Lane, Wombourne 

No objections  

 

22/01122/FUL – Pedlars Well, Chamberlains Lane 

No objections  

 

22/01186/FUL – 41 Meadow Lane 

No objections  

 

22/00020/FULHH – 36 Sedgley Road 

We have concerns that the extension to the front appears to be going out beyond the 

existing building line and the proposed loft extension is very substantial and overpowering. 

None of the other houses on the road have anything like it. Is this in accordance with the 

current street scene? 

 

23/00035/FULHH – 31 Orton Lane 

No objections in principle, however, is there adequate parking for the size of the extension?  

 

 

 

 


